
BOYS’ HOME
TENTH ANNUAL REPORT.

The Tanth Annual Meeting of the Board of Directors and 
Friends of the Boys' Home took place on Monday, the 31st 
January, 1870, at the “ Home,” in George Street. A large num­
ber of ladies and gentlemen were present. Amongst the latter 
were the Mayor, Professor Wilson, Hon. G. W. Allan, Mr. John 
Gordon, Rev. E. Baldwin, Mr. Gzowski, Dr. Thorburn, Rev. Mr. 
Greig, Mr. Beardmore, Mr. Leslie, Mr. McCord, Mr. A. M. Smith, 
and other influential friends of the Home.

On the motion of the Hon. Mr. Allan, seconded by Mr. 
Gzowski, Mayor Harman took the chair, and said that one effect 
such a meeting had was to remind him of the flight of time, as 
it was a year since he occupied the position of chairman of a 
similar meeting, and he only hoped that each one on reviewing 
the year would be able to find such a record of charity to their 
credit, as was due to the ladies who had so indefatigably worked 
for the Home. He would call on Dr. Wilson to read the 
Report.

Dr. Wilson said that Mrs. Taylor had deputed this office to 
him, which he would endeavor to discharge.

ANNUAL REPORT.
At the conclusion of another year the lady managers of the 

Boys’ Home have much pleasure in laying before their friends 
and the public, their Tenth Annual Report, feeling that they 
have, as ever, deep cause of thankfulness to Almighty God for 
the continued success which has accompanied their labors.

There are, at present, 38 boys in the Home. During the past 
twelve months 34 have been admitted, of whom 2 were


